
 

Hello Friends,  

Friends General Conference is pleased to share that Marvin Barnes will be visiting the annual 
sessions of Lake Erie Yearly Meeting this year as a representative of FGC to listen, learn, and 
share with Friends.  As the FGC visitor, Marvin will be present to represent FGC and its 
programs and services, as well as to pay attention to what is going well in the yearly meeting and 
what support Friends might need from FGC or other yearly meetings.  

The reports from all yearly meeting visitors will be summarized and shared in the fall.   

Sending greetings from FGC, 

Rachel Ernst Stahlhut 
FGC Spiritual Deepening Program Coordinator 

 


